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Proposed Boyne Tannum Aquatic Recreation Centre 
 

 

 

 

Following on from Project Update No. 1 dated 1 April 2019, I am pleased to advise that the results 
from the community engagement for the proposed Boyne Tannum Aquatic Recreation Centre have 
now been collated, reviewed and documented. 
 
A copy of the community engagement results report can be located on Council’s website via the 
following link http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/btarc 
 
An Officer report on the engagement and future direction of the proposed development is due to be 
presented at a General Council Meeting in July 2019.  
 
A further update will be provided when required. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Juanita Rodwell 
Strategic Projects Specialist 
(Project Manager) 
(07) 49 700 700 
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